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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588    •   Fax: 416-366-5617

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

STAFF
Fr. Robert O’Brien: Pastor

Fr. Antanios Farah, OAM: In Residence. Hospital Chaplain

Cathy LeBlanc: Sacristan   Lynett Wilson: Office Manager   Micah MacMullen Youth Minister

Jason Lo: Bookkeeper        Ives Alvarez: Custodian

Joseph Angelo: Music Director   Allison Angelo: Cantor   Andrea Cerswell: 11 am Choir Lead

Your gift  brings hope to those served by 40
Catholic agencies in our community and beyond!
Please give at our parish or sharelife.org/donate

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588 

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org
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The 40 days of  Lent is a special time of  spiritual 
renewal in the Church.  During Lent the Stations of  
the Cross will be prayed Friday evenings after 5 pm 
Mass. All are welcome to join in prayer.

Every week during Lent the Canadian Conference of  Catholic Bishops 
will release a video refl ection from their series entitled “Journey through 
Lent 2024”.  To view the videos visit ‘cccb.ca/lent’ or scan the QR code.

Come out and meet other young adults (19+) for a fun evening of  board 
games and fellowship in the parish hall.Bring your own games or 
join in a game brought by others. Light snacks and refreshments 
will be served. Suggested donation: $5. Donations help us cover 
the cost of  this event and to continue offering events like this 
in the future.  Email mmacmullen@archtoronto.org for more info.

Today, as we contemplate God’s boundless 
generosity, may we, too, be moved by this 
same spirit of  generosity. May this inspire all 
of  us to be kind, compassionate, and move us 
to share our blessings with our brothers and 
sisters in need.     Please give at the parish using a 
ShareLife envelope or online through our 
parish website.

(No 5:00 pm Mass)
Mass of  the Lord’s Supper - 7:30 pm

Adoration until 9:30 pm

The Lord’s Passion
1:00 pm & 3:00 pm

Stations of  the Cross - 5:30 pm

Easter Vigil - 8:00 pm
(No 4:30 pm Mass)

8:30 am & 11:00 am

Join us on March 21st, at 7 pm, as our 
parish hosts the Heralds of  the Gospel for 
a free concert in honour of  St. Joseph’s 
400th Anniversary as Patron of  Canada.  
The performance features the angelic 
voices of  Mississauga’s Guiding Light 
Academy Children’s Choir, accompanied 
by an organist and trumpetists from the 
Heralds religious community, violonist 
Eddy Marcano and Tenor Romulo Delgado.  
The programme will include a variety of  
popular hymns, honouring the earthly 
father of  the Infant Jesus, form around the 
world, alongside explanations highlighting 
the historical and spiritual context  of  each 
hymn.  For more info call 1-800-674-3410 
or email heralds@haralds.ca

�

4:30 pm ♦ † Fr. Sean O’Sullivan

8:30 am ♦ For the People
11:00 am ♦ † Anton Pham Van Ngoc

5:00 pm ♦ Janice Byrne

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ † Inez Marie McGovern

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention  

2024 2023 Diff
Mar 3 $115,585 $ 04,182 � $ 11,403
Mar 10 $113,324 $ 01,910 � $ 11,427
Mar 17 $114,559 $ 06,272 � $ 11,231
Mar 24 $117,207 $ 02,757 � $ 14,296
Mar 31 $117,207 � $ 14,296

Mth Target $115,585 $ 15,121 � $ 19,536

During Lent Reconciliation Services will 
take place:

Every Saturday from 3:45 pm to 4:15 pm 
or by appointment
Saturday, March 16 - 2 pm to 4:15 pm
Wednesday, March 20 - 5:30 pm to 7 pm

Credit card or direct bank account 
debit donations are an easy way to help 
support our parish. Tax receipts are 
emailed immediately for a single donation 
and mailed at the end of  the year for  
recurring gifts. Scan the QR code or visit 

 and hit 
the Donate button. Check 
that “St. Paul’s Basilica, 
TToronto” is selected from 
the Parish drop down menu 
wwhen signing up.
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This weekend you are receiving the annual 
fi nancial report for 2023, which includes 
comparative fi gures from 2022.  This is 
the fi rst time we are seeing our fi nancial 
picture as it is emerging “Post-Covid”.  As 
you can see, donations and other sources 
of  revenue are up.  It is no surprise that 
costs have also signifi cantly increased.  
Historically, the maintenance of  this large, 
beautiful, heritage church has fallen to the 
resources that are generated largely here 
at the parish.  As some who have been at 
St. Paul’s a long time know, there was a 
signifi cant campaign in the early 2000’s 
which resulted in the interior restoration, as 
well as other work, to improve the church 
building and the rectory.  
St. Paul’s has three “lives”.  Primarily, we 
are a regular inner-city parish.  Secondly, 
we welcome diverse groups from across 
the Archdiocese and beyond.  In 2023 we 
welcomed over 30 school groups from 
across southern Ontario, and hosted 
celebrations with the Good Shepherd, 
Catholic university chaplaincies, the Offi ce 
of  Catholic Youth, the Legacy Society of  
the Archdiocese, Toronto Right to Life, the 
Loretto Sisters and the Toronto Catholic 
District School Board.  The third “life” that 
St. Paul’s has is cultural.  We often interact 
with various arts and cultural groups and 
communities.  In the last year we have hosted 

two recording sessions, four community-
based choir concerts and two organ recitals 
in association with the Royal Canadian 
College of  Organists.  We also participated 
in the Doors Open weekend and welcomed 
a thousand visitors over the two days.  
As I alluded to in the announcements 
last weekend, I have begun a process of  
discussions with the Archdiocese that will 
see us working together to support further 
development in all three of  these areas.  It 
will help clarify how we, as a parish, can take 
a proportionate responsibility to serve the 
mission of  the Church here at St. Paul’s, 
while also taking into account the ways in 
which the basilica does and will support the 
wider mission of  the Archdiocese.  
I will continue to keep you informed as 
these discussions develop.  Bear in mind 
that our parish family will undoubtedly grow 
signifi cantly, and all of  us have a part in 
ensuring that happens effectively.  Currently, 
there are approximately 3,600 condo units 
actively under construction within the 
parish boundaries.  The next year will see the 
opening of  the Port Lands, where a whole 
new city neighbourhood will be developed, 
with some of  those new residents attending 
St. Paul’s.  The expected completion of  the 
Regent Park redevelopment, the eventual 
opening of  the new Ontario Line subway, 
bringing the nearby Corktown station, and 

a similar intensifi cation around the planned 
Riverside-Leslieville station, will make St. 
Paul’s much more central and accessible.  
In addition to its beauty and historical 
signifi cance, the basilica is very fortunate 
to have generous meeting spaces.  It is a 
blessing that allows us to expand our parish 
life, and is a great asset for welcoming 
groups from across the Archdiocese.  All 
this current and future potential for the 
basilica have been recognized and are 
reasons for us and the Archdiocese to 
enthusiastically make full use of  the fi rst 
Catholic parish in Toronto.
We are using your fi nancial support of  St. 
Paul’s to help meet our operating costs 
and to support prudent developments 
that will make us more able to serve our 
needs, those of  the Archdiocese and 
provide a hospitable welcome for many 
others in our city.  
Thank you for being committed to our 
parish community and supporting the 
mission of  the Church to make Christ 
known and to manifest His healing and 
creating love.  We will continue to try to be 
good stewards of  your gifts.  
In Christ,

With a dimly-lit church, a rarely-seen candle holder, and somber 
tones, “Tenebrae” (Latin for ‘darkness/shadows’) is a unique 
and special service, adapted from 9th century medieval Roman 
Catholic practices, marking the days of  Holy Week with readings, 
music and candles extinguished one by one.  
On , we invite you to experience the 
Tenebrae service, sung by the St. Michael’s Choir School Alumni 
Choir and set to music composed by the school’s founder, Msgr. 
John Edward Ronan. This is a solemn liturgical service, open and 
free to all.  However, a free-will donation will be gratefully accepted.

Please join us on , as our 
parish hosts the Together in Worship Canada Choir, with 
conductor, Matthew Larkin and organist, Manuel Piazza, as they 
enable our refl ection on Christ’s death through Durufl é’s Requiem 
Op. 9 and other featured works by Anerio, Lappano, Stainer and 
more, performed by some of  Toronto’s fi nest musicians.  
Reserve tickets in advance at the parish office and save.  
Adult tickets are $20, $15 for Students/Seniors and $70 for 
Groups of  Four(4).  Hurry, prices increase by $5 per ticket 
at the door.  
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by an organist and trumpetists from the 
Heralds religious community, violonist 
Eddy Marcano and Tenor Romulo Delgado.  
The programme will include a variety of  
popular hymns, honouring the earthly 
father of  the Infant Jesus, form around the 
world, alongside explanations highlighting 
the historical and spiritual context  of  each 
hymn.  For more info call 1-800-674-3410 
or email heralds@haralds.ca
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This weekend you are receiving the annual 
fi nancial report for 2023, which includes 
comparative fi gures from 2022.  This is 
the fi rst time we are seeing our fi nancial 
picture as it is emerging “Post-Covid”.  As 
you can see, donations and other sources 
of  revenue are up.  It is no surprise that 
costs have also signifi cantly increased.  
Historically, the maintenance of  this large, 
beautiful, heritage church has fallen to the 
resources that are generated largely here 
at the parish.  As some who have been at 
St. Paul’s a long time know, there was a 
signifi cant campaign in the early 2000’s 
which resulted in the interior restoration, as 
well as other work, to improve the church 
building and the rectory.  
St. Paul’s has three “lives”.  Primarily, we 
are a regular inner-city parish.  Secondly, 
we welcome diverse groups from across 
the Archdiocese and beyond.  In 2023 we 
welcomed over 30 school groups from 
across southern Ontario, and hosted 
celebrations with the Good Shepherd, 
Catholic university chaplaincies, the Offi ce 
of  Catholic Youth, the Legacy Society of  
the Archdiocese, Toronto Right to Life, the 
Loretto Sisters and the Toronto Catholic 
District School Board.  The third “life” that 
St. Paul’s has is cultural.  We often interact 
with various arts and cultural groups and 
communities.  In the last year we have hosted 

two recording sessions, four community-
based choir concerts and two organ recitals 
in association with the Royal Canadian 
College of  Organists.  We also participated 
in the Doors Open weekend and welcomed 
a thousand visitors over the two days.  
As I alluded to in the announcements 
last weekend, I have begun a process of  
discussions with the Archdiocese that will 
see us working together to support further 
development in all three of  these areas.  It 
will help clarify how we, as a parish, can take 
a proportionate responsibility to serve the 
mission of  the Church here at St. Paul’s, 
while also taking into account the ways in 
which the basilica does and will support the 
wider mission of  the Archdiocese.  
I will continue to keep you informed as 
these discussions develop.  Bear in mind 
that our parish family will undoubtedly grow 
signifi cantly, and all of  us have a part in 
ensuring that happens effectively.  Currently, 
there are approximately 3,600 condo units 
actively under construction within the 
parish boundaries.  The next year will see the 
opening of  the Port Lands, where a whole 
new city neighbourhood will be developed, 
with some of  those new residents attending 
St. Paul’s.  The expected completion of  the 
Regent Park redevelopment, the eventual 
opening of  the new Ontario Line subway, 
bringing the nearby Corktown station, and 

a similar intensifi cation around the planned 
Riverside-Leslieville station, will make St. 
Paul’s much more central and accessible.  
In addition to its beauty and historical 
signifi cance, the basilica is very fortunate 
to have generous meeting spaces.  It is a 
blessing that allows us to expand our parish 
life, and is a great asset for welcoming 
groups from across the Archdiocese.  All 
this current and future potential for the 
basilica have been recognized and are 
reasons for us and the Archdiocese to 
enthusiastically make full use of  the fi rst 
Catholic parish in Toronto.
We are using your fi nancial support of  St. 
Paul’s to help meet our operating costs 
and to support prudent developments 
that will make us more able to serve our 
needs, those of  the Archdiocese and 
provide a hospitable welcome for many 
others in our city.  
Thank you for being committed to our 
parish community and supporting the 
mission of  the Church to make Christ 
known and to manifest His healing and 
creating love.  We will continue to try to be 
good stewards of  your gifts.  
In Christ,

With a dimly-lit church, a rarely-seen candle holder, and somber 
tones, “Tenebrae” (Latin for ‘darkness/shadows’) is a unique 
and special service, adapted from 9th century medieval Roman 
Catholic practices, marking the days of  Holy Week with readings, 
music and candles extinguished one by one.  
On , we invite you to experience the 
Tenebrae service, sung by the St. Michael’s Choir School Alumni 
Choir and set to music composed by the school’s founder, Msgr. 
John Edward Ronan. This is a solemn liturgical service, open and 
free to all.  However, a free-will donation will be gratefully accepted.

Please join us on , as our 
parish hosts the Together in Worship Canada Choir, with 
conductor, Matthew Larkin and organist, Manuel Piazza, as they 
enable our refl ection on Christ’s death through Durufl é’s Requiem 
Op. 9 and other featured works by Anerio, Lappano, Stainer and 
more, performed by some of  Toronto’s fi nest musicians.  
Reserve tickets in advance at the parish office and save.  
Adult tickets are $20, $15 for Students/Seniors and $70 for 
Groups of  Four(4).  Hurry, prices increase by $5 per ticket 
at the door.  
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
Dr. Imelda Gunawan

Chiropractor

120 Carlton St., Suite 417
(corner of Carlton & Jarvis)

416-944-2973
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467

Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
Theron Fryer, Manager

theron.fryer@dignitymemorial.com

James Munroe, General Manager
james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

SPOT

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

Now Accepting

Applications

from Grade 5

through 12

416-969-8771

De La Salle College "Oaklands"

ST. MICHAEL'S
COLLEGE SCHOOL
Under the direction of the Basilian Fathers

Grades 7 to 12
University preparatory

SPOT

Liturgical Publications, your weekly bulletin printer has
an opening for a full time Sales Representative.

Base Salary • Commission • Car Allowance • Travel Expenses
If you have a drive to succeed and are self-motivated,
email your resume to salesrep@parishbulletins.com

SALES REPRESENTATIVE
WANTED

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 905-624-4422

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Cliff GerocheJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

L i fe  Ce l e b r a t i o n s .

647.660.5056

Modern, Affordable, eco Conscious

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588    •   Fax: 416-366-5617

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org

STAFF
Fr. Robert O’Brien: Pastor

Fr. Antanios Farah, OAM: In Residence. Hospital Chaplain

Cathy LeBlanc: Sacristan   Lynett Wilson: Office Manager   Micah MacMullen Youth Minister

Jason Lo: Bookkeeper        Ives Alvarez: Custodian

Joseph Angelo: Music Director   Allison Angelo: Cantor   Andrea Cerswell: 11 am Choir Lead

Your gift  brings hope to those served by 40
Catholic agencies in our community and beyond!
Please give at our parish or sharelife.org/donate

St. Paul's Basilica
Est. 1822 ~ First Catholic Parish in Toronto

83 Power Street, Toronto, Ontario  M5A 3A8

Phone: 416-364-7588 

E-mail: stpaulsbasilica@archtoronto.org   •   Website: stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org
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